

No. KVAOWA/GGN/2025/33/ 128

Dated: 12th April, 2025

NOTICE

Subject: Temporary Supplementation of Water Supply Due to HUDA Shortage.

Dear Residents,

Due to a shortfall in the HUDA water supply, we are currently supplementing our water needs with groundwater sources. This measure is temporary and will continue until the regular HUDA supply is reinstated.

We kindly request all residents to use water judiciously during this period to ensure equitable distribution and to avoid any inconvenience.

Your cooperation and understanding are greatly appreciated.

Warm regards,

(Atul bayani) Secretary, KVAOWA

"Service with a Smile"